
On Thursday, October 6, Central will be participating 

in the City of Hamilton’s Walk & Roll to School Day! 

Ride your bike, scooter, skateboard, wheelie shoes, 

wheelchair, or roller skates to school in the morning 

and leave the car at home. Walking is also 

encouraged! Central has a regular crossing guard at 

the corner of Bay and Bold who can help your child 

cross those streets safely, and we encourage 

everyone to remind their child of safety skills such as 

staying on the sidewalk or bike lane and watching 

for cars on or entering the roadways. 

Each class will keep track of which students walk or 

ride to school on Thursday, and the class with the 

most students who participate will be congratulated 

on the announcements! 
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